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Hainford Newsletter 
Thank you to parents and careers for your amazing support over the past few weeks. Despite the hot 
weather, the children participated fully in last week’s sports day and had a very positive afternoon. They 
looked after each other superbly and were always willing to lend a hand where necessary. Thank you for 
supporting the family picnic and encouraging all children. 
 
We hope that you have had the opportunity to have read your child’s end of year report and are proud of 
their many achievements. If after reading their report, you have any queries or questions then please contact 
the school office to arrange a time on Monday 14th July to talk to your child’s class teacher.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Celebration Afternoon 
Just a reminder that, we will again be inviting parents and carers to pop into school from 2:15pm on 
Wednesday 16th July to celebrate the children’s work. This will be great opportunity to see a range of 
children’s work including artwork, poems and much much more. We look forward to seeing many of you 
then.   

Hainford VC Primary School  
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 

Newton Road 
Hainford 

NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 

Email:office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk         
Telephone:  01603 898359 

www.harnserfed.co.uk 

‘Part of the Harnser Federation’ 
www.harnserfed.co.uk  
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Staffing 
I would like to welcome back Mrs Grigg who has now returned from maternity and is fully engaged with 
curriculum updates for next year while also leading our year 6 leaver’s events and activities. 
Today we also say goodbye and thank you to Ms Taylor whose final day on placement here at Hainford is 
today. Thank you for your hard work and we wish you all the best in the future. Good luck. 
 
Things to do for Young People with SEND in Norfolk 

 
 

There is a new calendar of events available on the Norfolk CC website with links to all kinds of activities. 

The calendar can be found here: 

Norfolk SEND Activities Calendar 

 

 
 

Summer Term 2025  
 
14th Summer reading challenge assembly (Norfolk Library Service) 
14th Assertive mentoring drop-in for parents wishing to discuss reports 
16th Open Afternoon – Parents/carers invited to celebrate children’s work 
17th July – Yr6 leaver’s movie. Yr6 parents are invited to come and enjoy the movie 
22nd Final Day 
22nd Leaver’s assembly at 9:15am at All Saints Church – families of yr6 leavers welcome 

 
Summer Holidays 

 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/article/40557/Things-to-do-for-children-and-young-people-with-SEND?utm_campaign=1495125_SEND%20Bulletin%20July%202025%20-%20practitioners%2C%20professionals%20and%20schools&utm_medium=email&utm_source=GOSS%20Interactive%20Limited%20on%20behalf%20of%20Norfolk%20County%20Council&dm_i=7MO4,W1N9,1IH2O9,2J978,1
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/article/40557/Things-to-do-for-children-and-young-people-with-SEND?utm_campaign=1495125_SEND%20Bulletin%20July%202025%20-%20practitioners%2C%20professionals%20and%20schools&utm_medium=email&utm_source=GOSS%20Interactive%20Limited%20on%20behalf%20of%20Norfolk%20County%20Council&dm_i=7MO4,W1N9,1IH2O9,2J978,1
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September 2025 
Mon 1st INSET school not open to pupils  
Tues 2nd INSET school not open to pupils  
Wed 3rd School reopens to all for the start of the autumn term 
 

 
 

Thank you for all your support! 


